Munch a Lunch is Back

We are pleased to be able to bring back the Munch a Lunch program with the
support and effort from your PAC and NBES administration.

We have changed the format this year to facilitate a more streamlined
program and broken the ordering of hot lunch into 3 periods. The first
deadline for ordering will be October 26. You MUST order popcorn by this
date for the dates until January 8th 2021. Pizza and Subway can be ordered
up until midnight of the Monday prior to each Friday's hot lunch, for
example: if you want your child to have pizza on Oct 30th you must place the
order prior to midnight on October 26™.

HOW TO ORDER HOT LUNCH

Step 1: Sign up or Login into Munch a lunch online ordering program, here's the link:
https://munchalunch.com/schools/nanoosebay/

Step 2: Once you log in, select your child's classroom and teacher for each of your children.

Step 3: Pick the appropriate order and add it to your cart select next. Popcorn is 1 order that covers
you until January 8th. Place your Pizza and Subway Order for the dates indicated. Subway toppings
can be added after moving from the ordering page but before payment.

Step 4: Pay online by credit card or in the case of most students you will have some credit from this

past spring on your account.

Popcorn dates November 6, December 4 and January 8th @ $2.00 per date
ordered.

Pizza dates October 30, November 27, and December 18th @ $5.00 per date
ordered. Unfortunately fruit trays cannot be provided on pizza days this year.

Subway dates November 13 and December 11th @$6.00-$6.50 per date ordered.
Contact PAC at nbesmunchalunch @gmail.com with questions or concerns.


https://munchalunch.com/schools/nanoosebay/
mailto:nbesmunchalunch@gmail.com

